
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents, 

I am very excited to be welcoming your child to our 
reception class in September. In preparation for this I 
would like your child to complete a piece of homework. 

We are going to create a class hive and I would like all of 
the children to create their own bee to be added to this 
which will form a display that will be part of the class 
throughout the year. 

The bee can be created however you wish, the more 
creative the better! This could be junk modelling, clay, a 
paper plate, painting, lego… the possibilities are endless.   

Please could completed work be brought into school during 
the first week of school. The children will then have the 
opportunity to share their bee and place it in our class hive. 
It is important that your child completes this piece of work 
so they have something to add as this will support them in 
feeling part of our class. 

I am looking forward to seeing the children’s variety of 
unique bees. 

 

Many thanks,                                                                        
Miss Alexander  
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